
 

 

 
May 18, 2025 
 
 
Subject: Request for Qualifications Selection 
  Kannapolis Lake Dam Spillway Replacement Project 
  Kannapolis, North Carolina 
 
 
 
The City of Kannapolis (City) received five applications in response to the Kannapolis Lake Dam 
Spillway Replacement Project Request for Qualifications (RFQ) that was publicly advertised. All 
applications complied with the submittal requirements of the RFQ. 
 
The applications were reviewed by a committee that consisted of City Staff and consultants to the 
City for this project. The applications were scored as outlined in the RFQ and then the committee 
reached concurrence on qualifying applications.  
 
The qualified applicants include the following firms: Crowder Construction Company, Morgan 
Corp., Philips & Jordan, Sequoia Services, and Thalle Construction Company.  
 
All of the listed qualified applicants are invited to bid for the construction of this project and will 
be notified when the bid documents are available. 
 
Thank you for your submittal. 
 
Alex Anderson 
 
Alex Anderson 
Director of Water Resources 
City of Kannapolis 
 


